
To the Communication on Progress Team and to Aurelie Dubois 

I would like to ask you for additional time to submit our COP. I should have been helped by 
one of our directors, M.Bouisset, in charge of Sustainable Development to write our COP but 
he just left our company. So it’s a little bit longer for me to collect all the figures, to write this 
report and get the validation of our CEO.  

Thank you for your understanding 

Sincerely 

Berangere Pouget 

 

 


